TOWN OF STERLING

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Economic Development Committee for the Town of Sterling was called to order at 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, December 11, 2013. Those in attendance were: Jeffrey Donaldson, Brian Kindorf, James Patacchiola, Michael Pineo, and Paul Rehrig. Mr. Donaldson, chair of the committee, called the meeting to order and kept minutes of the meeting.

Mr. Donaldson introduced Susan Yi-Millette, MPA Program Director for the Clark University Masters in Public Administration program. Dr. Yi-Millette then introduced Franklin Eneh, Bojun Huang, Zachary Ostiller, and Mary Walter, the Capstone Project students who had worked with the members of the Economic Development Committee in the fall of 2013. The students then presented their findings to the Committee and other attendees of the meeting, who included a number of members of the public and Robert Cutler, a member of the Board of Selectmen. The PowerPoint Presentation made to the Committee is <u>attached</u> to these minutes.

After the presentation, the floor was opened to the members of the Committee and the public for questions and clarifications with respect to the presentation. After the question and answer period, Mr. Donaldson and Mr. Cutler thanked the students for their hard work on behalf of the Town.

There being no further business to come before the committee, upon motion duly made and seconded, it was unanimously

VOTED: To adjourn.

Adjourned as voted.

Jeffrey L. Donaldson, Chairman